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2013 Calendar of Events  

This Sunday, May 26 kicks off our museum 
season with an open house from 1 to 4 pm.  
Come and check out the things weõve added 
since last year.  If itõs been a while since 
youõve visited, you will be surprised with all 

of the additions. 

Regular museum hours will be the 1st and 3rd 

Sundays, June through September. 

June 2 & 16 

July 7 & 21 

August 4 & 18 

September 1 & 15 

Come to the board meetings  . . .  

Weõd like to remind our members that all are       
welcome to attend the monthly board meetings 

and weigh in on the decisions being made.    
 

Board meetings are held once per month and   are 

usually on the second Thursday at 7 pm.  

(See the calendar on this page.)  

Please call Arnie at 920-326-3301 if you have any 

questions. 

JUNE 2  Museum Open  1ð 4 pm 

JUNE 13 Board Meeting  7 pm 

JUNE 16 Museum Open   1ð 4 pm 

JULY 7  Museum Open  1- 4 pm  

JULY 11 Board Meeting  1ð 4 pm 

JULY 21 Museum Open  1ð 4 pm 

AUGUST 4  Museum Open   1ð 4 pm  

AUGUST 8 Board Meeting  7 pm 

AUGUST 14  Annual meeting  7 pm 

AUGUST 18  Museum Open   1ð 4 pm 

SEPTEMBER 1 Museum Open   1ð 4 pm 

SEPTEMBER 2 Labor Day Parade - Randolph 

SEPT. 12 Board Meeting  7 pm 

SEPT. 15  Museum Open   1ð 4 pm 

NOV. 8 Chili Supper  4 - 8 pm 
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Director 

Military Uniform Display 

VOLUNTEERS 

NEEDED 

 

Parade Float 

Ideas?? 

 

Itôs not to soon to 

start thinking about 

a theme for our La-

bor Day Parade 

float.  If you have a  

neat float idea that 

will help promote 

our society, let Ar-

nie Bashynski know 

at 326-3301. 

      The military uniform display is grow-

ing. Thank you to those who have made 

generous donations of their hold uniforms. 

These are displayed along the balcony 

railing.  

     Please help us expand this exhibit with 

your donation. We would love to add 

some womenôs uniforms. If you have a 

uniform you would like to donate, please 

call Arnie Bashynksi at 326-3301.  We are 

most interested in displaying uniforms that 

were worn by residents of the local area. 

The Society has been busy working on a number of maintenance projects this spring. 
The rectory has received some TLC with siding replacement. Landscaping is also being 

planned with improved lighting for safety. 

Inside the museum, we received a generous donation of numerous mannequins to add 

to our displays. Thank you to the Bump family for this gift. 

Later this summer we'll be launching a Memory Brick/Paver program for the area in 
front of the one-room school near the bells. You will be able to purchase paving stones 
in various sizes to be engraved in memory or honor of someone. The pavers will be ar-
ranged in a pleasing design around the bells on either side of the entry to the school 

and will possibly border the sidewalk as well. Watch for a mailing with all the details. 

The board has also been hard at work discussing the establishment of an Endowment 
Fund. Once in place it would be able to accept donations such as planned gifts from 
estates. Weõll keep everyone informed as we work through the details, but the purpose 
of such a fund is to keep the principal intact while we have use of the interest for soci-

ety projects.  

Projects in the Works 

In Memorial 

Sadly, we need to      

pay tribute to                    

Father Stan Baranowski, 

Madeline Schultz, and 

Dr. Ted Patek who 

passed away recently.  

They were all long-

standing members of the 

society and will            

be missed. 

New siding keeps the rectory looking sharp 

(left).  Pavers with special messages will 

soon decorate the area around the bells at the 

one-room school. (above) 
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Sing-A-Long Attended by 

Nearly Ninety 
On Sunday, April 28th our Afternoon of Musical 
Variety was enjoyed by nearly ninety guests.   

We were pleased to be able to showcase the  
musical talents of Marge Cupery on the pump 
organ, folk singer Kelly Bleich, pianist Heather 
Abel, stump fiddle player Char Vuecht, and Sing-
Along leader Sue Bashynski. 

Thanks to everyone who helped prepare for this 
event from cleaning, to refreshment preparation, 
and general organization.  We couldn't do it with-
out you! 

Thereôs a wonderful program here in Wisconsin that 

celebrates Farms and Homes that have been in the 

same families for more than 100 years.  We know of 

many in our area that meet the criteria and as a local 

historical society, we want to encourage you to ap-

ply for the 2014 Sesquicentennial or Century Farm 

and Home Award. To qualify for the award, continu-

ous family ownership of a property in the state of 

Wisconsin for the past 150 or 100 years must be 

proven. 

 

Applications will be available in a few weeks from 

the Department of Agriculture or the Wisconsin 

State Fair office and are due in early 2014. We are 

happy to help guide you through the application 

process.  Please let us know if you are interested by 

calling Arnie Bashynksi at 326-3301.  

 

Honorees will receive complimentary State Fair 

tickets for a program to be held there, an awards 

breakfast, commemorative photo, certificate and out-

door display sign provided by Hillshire Farm, who 

has been a longtime program sponsor. 

 

The Century program began in 1948 as part of the 

State's Centennial Celebration with more than 8,700 

Century Farms and Homes recognized since then. 

The Sesquicentennial Program originated in 1998 as 

part of the State's Sesquicentennial Celebration and 

more than 600 families have received this honor. 

Weôd be proud to help your family receive this 

award for carrying on Wisconsin's rich family farm-

ing tradition.  

Century Farm  
and Home Awards  

HAPPY NEWS 

Henry & Bernadette Noll 
celebrated their 71st 

wedding anniversary in 
April. Congratulations 

from all of us! 

Has your family owned  your home or family farm continuously for 

more than 100 years?  If YES, you may be qualified to receive the 

Century or Sesquicentennial Award in 2014.   

(from left to right) Char Vuecht, Kelly and Karen Bleich 


